
   
  
 

    

www.gaddabout.org.uk 

31 October 2024 

Environment            
East Lothian Council 
John Muir House 
Brewery Park 
Haddington 
EH41 3HA 
 
Email environment@eastlothian.gov.uk 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Conversion of garage to form ancillary residential accommodation  
48A Hopetoun Terrace Gullane EH31 2DE 
Ref. No: 24/01119/P 
 
We refer to the above applications for planning permission relating to the subjects referred 
to above, which lie within our community council area. 

The community is concerned that the accommodation will increase the demand on the 
capacity of the Gullane sewerage works that is already being used beyond its capacity limit. 

We ask that you reject the application. 

Should you decide to ignore the community concerns regarding sewerage capacity, and 
approve the application, we ask that you impose a condition that the accommodation can 
only be used as ancillary accommodation. 

Yours faithfully 

 
Martin White 
Community Councillor 
For and on behalf of Gullane Area Community Council 
Email martiniwhiter26@gmail.com 
Telephone 01620 842103 
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